
 

 文書No.TD20220726-1 

 

 

 

 
 
 

Price Revisions for Our Driver Products 

 

We would like to thank you for your continued support. 

 

In the face of the current high prices of raw materials and parts, rising transportation and human 

resource costs, and the sharp depreciation of the yen, we have been making efforts to improve 

productivity and reduce costs, but it has become difficult to maintain a stable supply and quality 

at the current prices. 

 

Therefore, we regret to inform you that we will be revising our prices starting with orders 

received in September 2022. 

 

We would appreciate your kind understanding and cooperation in this matter. 

 

 

 

■Products Covered 5-phase stepping motor drivers 

■Rate of Revision : 15% 

■Effective from orders received on September 1, 2022 

*The above revision rate is different for some products. 
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